
 

 

 

 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

Union County Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday September 24, 2024 at 6:00PM at the 

Buffalo Fire Department located at 132 Bailey Road in Buffalo, SC 29321. The purpose of the Public 

Hearing will be to hear public comment concerning the potential transfer of the Buffalo Mill property 

from Union County to the City of Union for clean-up. The public is invited to attend. Anyone needing 

special assistance to attend should contact the Clerk to Council by calling 864-429-1600 prior to 

September 20, 2024.  


